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Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry  
 

Construction Codes and Licensing Division 
 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWN RULES 
 
Proposed Rules Governing Window Cleaning Methods, Minnesota Rules, Part 1305.3114; 
Revisor’s ID Number 4832 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry, 

Construction Codes and Licensing Division, is withdrawing the following rules proposed in its 

Notice of Intent to Adopt Proposed Expedited Permanent Rules Without a Public Hearing:  

Proposed Expedited Permanent Rules Regulating Window Cleaning Methods, Minnesota Rules, 

Part 1305.3114, which was published in the State Register, February 5, 2024, on page 729.  This 

withdrawal is effective immediately.  The Department will continue to notify interested parties of 

its ongoing rulemaking efforts regarding window cleaning methods, including by publishing 

further notice. 

 Questions should be directed to Amanda Spuckler, CCLD Rules Coordinator at the 

Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry, 443 Lafayette Rd. N., St. Paul, MN  55155, 

telephone (651) 284-5006 and email: dli.rules@state.mn.us. 

 

Date: _______________________________  
Commissioner 
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